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Comments: I've been backcountry skiing in the Cumbress Pass area since the '80s. Please don't open any more

access to snow machines, especially on the west side of the pass. Snow machines already have access to most

of the area on the east side of the pass. Opening up additional areas to snow machines would negatively impact

the experience for those who cross country ski and snowshoe. Snow machines already have a large area to

explore.


